
Committee Secretary 

Senate Legal and Constitutional Affairs Committee 

PO Box 6100 

Parliament House 

Canberra ACT 2600 

Australia 

Via email: legcon.sen@aph.gov.au 

 

From: 

H Bohn 

 

 

 

12 December 2012 

 

Dear Committee Secretary, 

 

I am writing to advise you of my dislike of this bill. 

 

If this bill becomes law it will only cause further division in our society. 

 

If, when I say something, which is not meant to hurt, but does, how can I ever expect to clear 

things up? This bill rides over all of what we have accepted as normal in our society. 

 

I note that eminent members of our society state that this bill is no good. Please heed these 

statements and this submission and stop proceeding with this bill. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

H Bohn 
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